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Mr. James G. Keppler
Region III ,

|Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

|799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 ULNRC-370

Dear Mr. Keppler:

FINAL REPORT
NSSS LATERAL SUPPORT ANCHOR BOLT NUTS

CALLAWAY PLANT UNIT 1

On Friday, November 30, 1979, we provided Mr. W. A. Hansen
verbal notification of a potential 50.55(e) report regarding out- |
of tolerance threads within NSSS lateral support anchor bolt nuts. !

In our letter ULNRC-331, dated December 27, 1979, we
requested that the submittal date of our final report on this

~

matter be extended to March 1, 1980.
l

In our letter ULNRC-339, dated February 29, 1980 we
requested that the submittal date of our final report on this

. I
;

matter be extended to August 1, 1980, due to the requirements |
for a physical test program. |

We have concluded our reinspection and test program
and have determined that had the nonconformance gone undetected
there would have been no impact to the health and safety of the
public and we are withdrawing this item as a significant deficiency.

This letter serves as our final report on this subject.

Ver gtruly yours,
I /

h k |
John K. Bryan

WHZ/sla

cc: H. M. Wescott, Region III
B. H. Grier, Region I
Victor Stello, Jr., Director Office I&E
K. V. Seyfrit, Region IV ,

W. A. Hansen, NRC Resident Inspector, Callaway Plant i
'

Missouri Public Service Commission
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